
From: Frank Moyle < >  

Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2025 11:08 PM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc:  

Subject: Support Letter for Palmberg rezoning application PLRZ20240003 

 

Dear Galiano LTC (Ben, Lisa and Tim) 

I am writing this to express my support for the Palmberg Rezoning application, reference number 

PLRZ20240003. I am in support of this rezoning application because I believe it will help 

support the local economy and local farmers.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely 

 

Frank Moyle 

  

Galiano Island   

  

 

 


